
 

 

For those checking in after our 9p.m. office hour, please follow the LATE ARRIVAL PROCEDURE below: 

 

LATE ARRIVAL PROCEDURE: 

 

If you are an owner and have received your door code, proceed to your villa. 

 All others go to the Harbour Town Yacht Club where you will find a locked box outside of the front door.  

The combination for the door is 245.   

Remove only the envelope with your last name and address. 

Door Codes and directions to your villa are located inside the envelope. 

If additional assistance is needed, please use the telephone located inside the breezeway.  Call 843-671-

1400 and it will automatically be placed to our answering service. 

Our office will re-open at 7a.m. for any additional questions you may have. 


